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record of the special meeting to welcome the minister of foreign Affairs of the republic of paraguay, ambassador Eladio Loizaga

On March 6, 2014, the Permanent Council held a special meeting to welcome the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Paraguay, Ambassador Eladio Loizaga. The meeting was chaired by Ambassador Pedro Vergés, Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic and Chair of the Permanent Council. 
[image: image2.emf]  PERMANENT   COUNCIL  


The meeting was first addressed by: Ambassador Pedro Vergés, Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic and Chair of the OAS Permanent Council; the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Paraguay, Ambassador Eladio Loizaga; and Mr. José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General of the Organization of American States.
In the course of the meeting, the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Paraguay officially proposed to the Permanent Council that the core theme of the forty-fourth regular session of the OAS General Assembly should be “Development with Social Inclusion.”
Representatives of the following OAS member states then took the floor: Mexico, United States, Colombia, Barbados, Canada, Venezuela, Trinidad and Tobago, Uruguay, Bolivia, Brazil, Haiti, Guatemala, the Dominican Republic and Argentina.  

The speeches and statements may be found verbatim in the minutes of the meeting, document CP/ACTA-1956/14.
The recording of the meeting can be found at the following link: http://scm.oas.org/Audios/2014/CP_OD_1956_03-06-2014.MP3.       
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